NAATS HEADQUARTERS EMAIL UPDATE

Number 88

September 14, 2001

NOTICE

Given the current circumstances the NAATS Board of Directors has decided to postpone the LAS National Meeting to a future date to be determined. Please contact the hotel and cancel your room reservations. Any questions or comments can be directed to your Regional Director and/or me. 

Wally Pike

